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October 22, 2024                         Sent via email: nfrancis@legvi.org  
 
 
The Honorable Novelle E. Francis, Jr. 
President  
Legislature of the Virgin Islands 
Capital Building, Charlotte Amalie 
PO Box 1690 
St. Thomas, VI   00804 
 
 
Dear President Francis,   
 
In accordance with Act 7959, Bill No. 31-0263, regarding membership on the University of the Virgin  
Islands Research and Technology Park (RTPark) Board of Directors, I would like to inform you of the 
nomination of UVI Board of Trustees member,  Dr. Kyza A. Callwood to the RTPark Board of Directors.  
 
Accordingly, I respectfully ask for the advice and consent of the Thirty-Fifth Legislature on the 
nomination.  A copy of his resume is also attached for your review. 
 
Your favorable confirmation will enhance the RTPark’ Board’s ability to meet its agenda for the 
upcoming year and beyond. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Henry C. Smock, Esq., Chairman 
University of the Virgin Islands 
Board of Trustees 
 
 
Cc: Senator Diane T. Capehart, dcapehart@legvi.org  
Chair, Committee on Rules and Judiciary 
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